
    
  

  

  

 

   

                   Dear Parents 

Following from a recent letter where we outlined our plans for temporarily suspending Period 7,        

I am pleased to provide some additional information on how Independent Study will now operate 

for students. 

 

All tasks are now being set online Via Microsoft Teams. Instructions on how to access Microsoft 

Teams have been shared with all students in school and have also been included with this letter. 

 

I have also included a copy of the Independent Study timetable that details the weekly schedule at 

KS3/4. This provides a useful tool for all parents to monitor and support their child’s progress on 

independent study tasks. 

 

Thank you for your support in ensuring that all students are able to fully engage in independent 

study.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Dom Lynas 

Assistant Head 
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